



# Minutes of project meeting

## Silent Storytellers

|           |   |                                    |
|-----------|---|------------------------------------|
| Subject:  | Website and team progress   |                                    |
| Date:     | 16-05-2025  | Time: 11:25                        |
| Place:    | NHL Stenden   |                                    |
| Chairman: | Sara Kiani Nejad  | Minutes secretary: David Corodeanu |
| Present:  | Ai Nguyen<br>Bence Mohr<br>David Corodeanu<br>Kyan Jeuring<br>Victoria Iaşcevschi<br>Sara Kiani Nejad<br>Flavius Petraşciuc |                                    |
| Absent:   | -   |                                    |

## Information

### General

- The previous minutes of meeting were discussed and reviewed.
- No responses have been received yet from the deaf community emails.

### Website

- Victoria filled in the Homepage and About Us sections with content.
- Victoria will ask her friends for more story submissions.
- Kyan made a "Share Your Story" button on the Stories page, redirecting to a simple submission page.
- Kyan added a Back button for better navigation from the story submission page.
- The Contact Us section in the footer will include the team email.
- Flavius fixed layout issues on tablet and mobile versions.
- Website hosting is active. Website link is deafinitystories.com
- The admin editor is mostly complete; currently under testing to fix loopholes. Updates will follow.

### VR Development

- Discussion with Bart about the VR headset. The team can approach him at any time to request it.
- All team members will begin working with coding and design in the VR environment.

## Decisions

### General

- If you encounter a bug or want a feature to be added, you should make it a github issue. There is an issue tab that lets you create new issue button, simple and neat.
- We are going to continue using Jira for task assignment but use github for code related stuff.
- The team will make small fixes based on Lionel’s feedback on the current project plan.



### Website

- David and Ai will work on the footer design, ensuring it is functional and responsive on mobile devices.
- Everyone should write something about themselves for the about us section of the website and send it to Victoria to update it.

### VR Development

- A game development plan will be drawn up next week after the setup is complete.

| Action points                                     |             |            |
|---|-------------|------------|
| What?   | Who?        | When?      |
| Finalize footer for mobile                        | David, Ai   | 19-05-2025 |
| Fix project plan based on Lionel's feedback       | All members | 19-05-2025 |
| Write something about you and send it to Victoria | All members | 19-05-2025 |
| Draft game development plan                       | All members | Next week  |
| Start VR coding/design tasks                      | All members | Next week  |

### Next meeting

- Date: 19-05-2025
- Place: NHL Stenden
- Time: 9:00